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Planning and Advanced Reservation of Capacity (PARCA) 

PARCA NOTICE: CLOSING OF A PARCA EXIT WINDOW 

15th February, 2019 

 

Dear Industry Colleague, 

 

In accordance with the Uniform Network Code, Transportation Principle Document, Section B, para 1.16, 

National Grid Gas hereby publishes this notice to all interested industry parties that the PARCA Exit 

Window, opened on Thursday, 17th January was closed yesterday Thursday, 14th February 2019 as no 

further applications were received. 

 

You can download our PARCA customer guide which can be found via this link. 

 

https://www.nationalgridgas.com/connections/reserving-capacity-parca-and-cam 

 

Should you wish to discuss the contents of this notice further please contact me as per below. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Richard Hounslea, Gas Contract Manager, National Grid, Gas System Operator 
 
Tel: +44 (0)7973 839 048 
 
E-mail: richard.hounslea@nationalgrid.com, cc box.ukt.customerlifecycle@nationalgrid.com 
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